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Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I do not support this bill. Please vote ought not to pass.  
In addition, I'm disgusted by the actions of those in this committee that sought to 
deprive the public of their right to testify on this bill that would deprive the people of 
Maine their right to due process.  I, like many others, have lost faith in the legislative 
body that some of you pretend to serve.  
Mark Howes
Whitefield


